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Overview of Change 

 

Effective July 1, 2016, University Federal Credit Union is transitioning to a new applicant tracking 

system for posting jobs and managing prospective candidate information. The new system will 

simplify the job application process and allow for more timely and relevant communication between 

candidates and the UFCU Recruiting Team. 

 

 
Potential Impact to Prospective Candidates 

 

If you applied for a current job opening with UFCU prior to July 1, 2016 

 

No additional action is necessary. The UFCU Recruiting Team has your application on file 

and it will be reviewed by a Hiring Manager. You will be contacted directly if your skills and 

experience are a good fit for the role, and if you are selected to advance in the hiring 

process. However, we are unable to personally reach out to everyone who applies. 

 

If you are interested in applying for a current job opening and you have not previously submitted an 

application to UFCU 

 

No additional action is necessary. Please visit the job posting page of interest and apply 

by creating an account or by using your LinkedIn profile. 

 

If you are interested in applying for a current job opening and you have previously submitted an 

application to UFCU 

 

Please visit the job posting page of interest and apply by creating a new account or by 

using your LinkedIn profile. 

 

 
Questions 

 

For questions related to UFCU’s new job application system, please contact careers@ufcu.org.  
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